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iQIES for IRFs is Now Available  

On June 3, 2019, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) sent an email to Inpatient Rehabilitation 
Facility Providers (IRFs) indicating that in coming months, all IRF users will be required to access the new 
assessment submission and reporting system known as the Internet Quality Improvement and Evaluation 
System (iQIES) to submit patient assessments and view reports. 

As of October 1, 2019, the Inpatient Rehabilitation Facility Patient Assessment Instrument (IRF-PAI) 
submission functionality within the Quality Improvement and Evaluation System (QIES) Assessment 
Submission and Processing (ASAP) system is no longer available and users are required to access iQIES to 
submit patient assessments and view associated reports.  

Please note that failure to obtain access to iQIES will impact your ability to submit assessment data 
needed for claims matching purposes.  

In order to access iQIES, users must create an account and establish login credentials in the Healthcare 
Quality Information System (HCQIS) Access Roles and Profile system (HARP). 

For details on how to create an account in iQIES and for a description of the roles available to your 
organization, please refer to the QIES Technical Support Office (QTSO) webpage. 

For assistance with HARP onboarding, users can call the QTSO Helpdesk at (800) 339-9313 or e-
mail iqies@cms.hhs.gov. If you have any questions related to iQIES, please send them 
to iQIES_Broadcast@cms.hhs.gov. 
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